
Subject: RE: Whiddon HMD files
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 03/11/2016 09:16 AM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>, <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

So I found the email that Steven sent me about the reimbursement, but I can’t find the language – it’s the
same bill that Fabio sent last night.
 
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 9:07 AM
To: Laurie Goldman; lisa@mediadistrict.org
Subject: Re: Whiddon HMD files
 
Would that have been distributed at a Board meeting?  Little was left/remained as to any files after he exited!
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 
From: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 at 8:40 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Whiddon HMD files
 
Good morning!
 
Do we have Whiddon’s files (paper and electronic)?  I can’t find the reimbursement legislation that he
distributed to the board – maybe it’s in his files.  I’m still looking.
 
Hugs,
Laurie
 

  Goldman Organization
Laurie Goldman, President
8391 Beverly Blvd., Suite 327
Los Angeles, CA  90048
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310 274.8627
(E) laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
 

Friends of the Hollywood Central Park
Laurie L. Goldman, President
1680 North Vine Street, Suite 1000
Hollywood, CA  90028
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310.274.8627
(E)  laurie.goldman@hfcp.org or laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
http://hollywoodcentralpark.org 
Facebook Twitter
 


